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Walsh, Matthew

Subject: FW: Curbs on Sewalls Falls

Attachments: Curbing - bullet form.odt

From: Kretovic, Jennifer <JKretovic@ConcordNH.gov>  

Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 7:25 AM 

To: Bezanson, Michael <MBezanson@ConcordNH.gov>; Hill, Karen <KHill@ConcordNH.gov> 

Cc: Aspell, Thomas <TAspell@ConcordNH.gov> 

Subject: Curbs on Sewalls Falls 

 

Hello Mike and Karen,  

 

Not a topic for budget season, but there is great concern over the number of cars travelling along the shoulder 

on Sewalls Falls, right next to the sidewalk. I am aware the attached letter and neighbor signatures was sent to 

you regarding this issue.  

 

Some of this is further escalating due to a close call with a student walking to school. Apparently, a car came 

around the corner from North State onto Sewalls Falls a little quick and corrected themselves, but not before 

driving on the tiny strip of grass next to the student. It was a scary moment.  

 

In the coming weeks, if we can chat about this, perhaps on Sewalls Falls, where we can talk specifics about the 

challenges, that would be great!  

 

Happy Memorial Day Weekend,  

 

Jennifer 

 

Councilor Jennifer Kretovic  

City of Concord, New Hampshire 

Home Contact:  8 Gallen Drive, Concord, NH  03303, (603) 228-8395 
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jkretovic@concordnh.gov 

 

The Right to Know Law (RSA 91-A) provides that communications to this email address, and are related to the business of 

the City of Concord, NH are governmental records which may be available to the public upon request and may be subject 

to public disclosure. If you did not intend this message to be part of the public record, you can email me personally at 

jennifer.kretovic@gmail.com 


